
 
 
 

 
ASCO expects Medicare to release the Final 2005 

Physician Fee Schedule Rule next week.  
Please join us on one of two National conference 

calls to discuss the contents of the rule.  
  

An interactive Q&A session will follow. 
 

         
 
 

Friday, November 5, 2004, 5:00pm EST 
 

Or 
 

Monday, November 8, 2004, 10:00am EST 
 
 

         
 

To participate in this free service, please RSVP by email  
by close of business on Thursday, November 4th to  

ASCO’s Cancer Policy & Clinical Affairs Department – 
 Be sure to include your name and the date/time you prefer – once you RSVP 

you will receive the call in information! 
grassroots@asco.org  

 
 
 

*In the event that the Fee Schedule release is postponed, ASCO will notify 
all registered participants and reschedule the conference calls. 
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